
Memorandum
Item 9b

FOR: School Board Members
FROM: Chris Reitan
DATE: April 25, 2023
SUBJECT: CCSD Strategic Plan 2023-2026

On Tuesday, September 13, 2022 and Wednesday, September 14, 2022 the Association of Alaska School 
Boards (AASB) facilitated meetings to begin the development of an updated  strategic plan for CCSD.  Our 
work on September 13 and 14, 2022 focused on redefining the district’s Vision, Mission and Goals.  During the 
September 21, 2022 CCSD Board meeting the CCSD Board adopted the updated Vision, Mission, and Goal 
areas.

CCSD developed a Strategic Plan Committee that was comprised of staff members and parents to develop and 
recommend objectives and metrics aligned with each Goal area.  CCSD is extremely grateful for our staff 
members and parents who volunteered their time and collaboratively developed the objectives and metrics that 
align with the Board adopted Vision, Mission, and Goals (Aubrey Gamble, April Hoy, Christy House, Courtney 
Wood, Shelby Beck, Betty Hall, Josh Andrews, Tobias Frieb, Mike Hautala, and David Harris).

The Craig City School District Strategic Plan 2023-2026 was shared with CCSD staff members during our 
March 9 in-service for review and feedback.

On March 15, 2023 the CCSD School Board approved an amended version of the CCSD Strategic Plan 2023-
2026 as a 1st reading.
 
Suggested Motion: Move to approve the presented CCSD Strategic Plan 2023-2026 as a 2nd and final reading.  


